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For the most up-to-date information on how the storm affected your DaVita center, please call DaVita Guest
Services at 1-800-400-8331.

Hurricane lan made landfall in Florida on September 28 and South Carolina on September 30, bringing severe
storm conditions to a large part of the southeastern United States. DaVita’s care teams across the region
worked hard to help keep their patients, themselves and their families safe. Most centers have returned to their
normal operating schedules at this time. If you need further assistance or information, please contact DaVita
Guest Services at the number above.

Dial 9-1-1 if you need urgent medical care or emergency assistance.

https://newsroom.davita.com/how-to-find-support-during-hurricane-ian
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